From: Lorraine Cordell

[mailto:lorraine32 @blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 24 September 2017 15:52

To: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional
Standards <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Our meeting today.

Hello Jamie

Maybe you can send to his work email | believe this is his
work email address
rory.geoghegan@centreforsocialjustice.org.uk well that's
what it says when | do a Google search on his name.

Maybe you could also get a phone number for him there
not sure; but if you sent to his work email you would
know he got it or if you called and was able to talk to him
you would know if he even wanted to help in this, Maybe
he has had the letters but know he does not need to help
if he does not want to, maybe send someone round to the
address you have. This is just some ideas not sure if you
can use them.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk
[mailto:Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk ]
Sent: 22 September 2017 16:35

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: Our meeting today.

Hello Lorraine,
| hope this email finds you well.

Alas I've heard nothing from PC G, now | am
entertaining the possibility that he may have moved.

As such, | will briefly examines ways in which to confirm
any potential new address before going on to write the
report, in my view you’ve waited long enough.

What are your thoughts?
Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit
(SMIU) | Directorate of Professional Standards |

MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Email
Jamie.newman@met.pnn.police.uk

Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road,
London, SW6 1TR

'Setting the bar and upholding standards without fear
or favour’
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